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Committee Secretary
Community Support and Services Committee

RE: PUBLIC HEALTH AND OTHER LEGISLATION (EXTENSION 
OF EXPIRING PROVISIONS) AMENDMENT BILL 2022 (BILL)

Dear Madam/Sir

I refer to the above expiring State of Emergency Bill which
will allow the extension of EMERGENCY POWERS until the
30th of October 2022.

I wish to provide my absolute opposal to the extension
of this Bill as there is absolutely no reason to require 
an extension given that there is NO PUBLIC HEALTH
EMERGENCY.

With Vaccination rates at over 90% and the OMICRON 
Variant which has been clearly stated by the Chief Health Officer
that it is no more dangerous than common cold then there is 
clearly no STATE OF EMERGENCY.

PCR Testing and QR CODES have been dropped in most 
settings which is another indication that there IS NO NEED
for the extension of STATE OF EMERGENCY POWERS.

The people of Queensland are fed up with the dictatorial
rule that has taken place and the great majority of those
who have lost their jobs and livelihoods would not have 
done so if an unnecessary STATE OF EMERGENCY 
had been put in place. 

The MANDATORY VACCINATIONS in many industries 
need to be removed immediately and if this BILL is 
passed and the EMERGENCY POWERS are extended 
the future of the economy and the people of Queensland
is looking very bleak.

The STATE OF EMERGENCY needs to be STOPPED 
which would put an end to MANDATORY VACCINATIONS
as without it the MRNA VACCINES would not be able to
be administered.

I hope that sanity prevails over the financial greed of our
current corrupt QUEENSLAND STATE GOVERNMENT 
and PREMIER ANNASTACIA PALASCHZUK.

Yours sincerely
Garry Ryan
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